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Commission to Reschedule Virtual Town Hall for Advocacy Organizations 
 
WASHINGTON, D.C., April 13, 2022 – The U.S. AbilityOne Commission will reschedule its virtual 
Town Hall for organizations that advocate for people with disabilities, originally planned for April 14, 
2022, at the request of members of the disability community to facilitate a broader discussion. The 
Commission looks forward to announcing a new date soon.  
 
For more information, please contact: Angela Phifer (703) 798-5873 or aphifer@abilityone.gov. 
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